
 

 

 

Activity report 

Submitted to 

The Principal, H. R. Patel Institute of Pharmaceutical Education and Research, Shirpur 

Name of Activity 
Application of Excel in Pharmaceutical calculation 

 

Organizer H.R. P. I. P.E.R  

Venue TY Classroom 

Name of Speaker 

With contact details  
C. J. Bhavsar 

Date of activity  21/08/2021 

Objectives 
To aware the student about ICT tool for pharmaceutical 

application 

In charge Principal, H.R. P. I. P.E.R and SES management 

Number of Participant Students- 93       

Brief Report on 

activity 

Total of 93 7Y student were present for lecture. Lecture was about 

how to use excel sheet for pharmaceutical calculation like total 

flavonoid estimation, total phenolic estimation etc, 

Photograph 

Of activity  

 

 

Prof C. J. Bhavsar Delivering lecture on Application of 
Excel in Pharmaceutical calculation 

 

Outcome 
ICT skill acquired  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
          
 

 

      

Date: 18/08/2021 

Notice 

All the students of Third Year B. Pharm (Div-A & B) are hereby inform 

that lecture on special topic “Application of Excel in Pharmaceutical 

calculation” will be plan on date 21/8/2021 at 1:00 PM  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 







 

Certificate of 
Attendance 

 
 

This is to certify that Muskan Prakash Dembra 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 

pharmaceutical calculation held on 21 August  2021 at 

HRPIPER Classroom Shirpur Presented by Mr. C.J.Bhavsar 

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Nandini Dattatray Magar 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application  of Excel In 

Pharmaceutical calculation” held on 21st August 2021 at 

HRPIPER Classroom, Shirpur Presented by Mr. C.J Bhavsar 

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

This is to certify that Nikumbh Sanket Anil 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 
participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Mr.Nilesh Mohan More.  

has attended the guest lecture on "Application of Excel in 

Pharmaceutical calculation" held on 21/08/2021 at HRPIPER 

Classroom, Shirpur, Presented by Mr. C. J. Bhavsar. This 

certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Chavan Pankaj Krushandas 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 

Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at 

HRPIPER CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar 

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

This is to certify that Patil Akash Jijabrao 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 
participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

This is to certify that Patil Darpan Shailendra 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 
participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

This is to certify that  Patil Divya Ananda 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 
participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

This is to certify that  Patil Durgesh Prakash 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 
participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

This is to certify that  Patil Harshal Sunil 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 
participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

This is to certify that  Patil Jagruti Dnyaneshwar 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 
participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

This is to certify that  Patil Komal Manmohan 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 
participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

This is to certify that  Patil Mahesh Kailas 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 
participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

This is to certify that  Patil Megha Mahendra 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 
participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Patil Mrunal Anil 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 
participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Patil Nikita Madhav 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Patil Nisha Gulab 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Patil Pranali Manoj 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Patil Priyanka Uday 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Patil Priyanka Vitthal 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Patil Rohit Sanjay 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Patil Shivadas Sambhaji 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Patil Smit Rajendra 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Patil Vinit Pravin 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Patil Yash Prakash 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Patil Yuvantika Ravindra 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Piyush Jayvant Deshmukh  

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 

pharmaceutical calculations ” held on 21st August  2021 at 

HRPIPER Clasroom , Shirpur Presented by Mr. C.J. Bhavsar 

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Chavan Pradip Sakharchand  

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 

Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at 

HRPIPER CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar 

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Certificate of
Attendance

This is to certify that Desale Prafull Ravindra has
attended the guest lecture on “Significance of pharmacy
career insights” held on 21 Aug 2021 at HRPIPER
classroom, Shirpur Presented by C.J.Bhavsar This
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active
participation and engagement during the guest lecture.

Date: 21/08/2021



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Pranav Shailendra Malkar  

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel In 

pharmaceutical calculation held on 21/08/2021 at HRPIPER 

Seminar Hall, Shirpur Presented by Mr. C.J.Bhavsar This 

certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Benke Prashant Popat  

has attended the guest lecture on “ Application of Excel In 

Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21th August 2021 at 

HRPIPER Classroom, Shirpur Presented by Mr. C. J. Bhavsar 

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Sw  

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Prathmesh Dattatray Deshmukhe  

has attended the guest lecture on “Significance of pharmacy 

career insights” held on 21 August 2021 at HRPIPER 

classroom, Shirpur Presented by Ms.C.J Bhavsar This 

certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Certificate of
Attendance

This is to certify that Mr. Pratik Umesh Kolapkar.

has attended the guest lecture on "Application of Excel
in Pharmaceutical calculation" held on 21/08/2021 at
HRPIPER Classroom, Shirpur, Presented by Mr. C. J.
Bhavsar. This certificate is awarded in recognition of
your active participation and engagement during the
guest lecture.

Date: 21/08/2021



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Punam Naval Bairagi 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 

Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21st Aug 2021 at 

HRPIPER Classroom, Shirpur Presented by Mr. C.J.Bhavsar 

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



1 AsperRb



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Ritika Ishwar Mali 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 

Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21st Aug 2021 at 

HRPIPER Classroom, Shirpur Presented by Mr. C.J.Bhavsar 

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Sable Rohan Mahadev 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



Certificate of Attendance

This is to certify that Sandip Digambar Deshmane

has attended the guest lecture on "Application of Excel in Pharmaceutical

calculations" held on 21 Aug 2021 at HRPIPER Classroom, Shirpur Presented

by Mr. C.J. bhavsar This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active

participation and engagement during the guest lecture.

Date: 21/08/2021

Note: This certificate is issued based on the attendance records maintained by the school/institution



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Sapkale Harshal Suryakant 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



Certificate of
Attendance

This is to certify that Sarvesh Janardan Deo has
attended the guest lecture on "Application Of Excel in
Pharmaceutical Calculation" held on 21/08/2021 at
HRPIPER Classroom,Shirpur Presented by C.J Bhavsar

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active
participation and engagement during the guest lecture.

Date: 21/08/2021



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Mr.Mahajan Satyam Rajendra has 

attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 

Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21/08/2023 at HRPIPER 

Class room, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C.J.Bhavsar This 

certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Certificateof
Attendance

ThisistocertifythatSAURABHEKNATHBHOMBE

hasattendedtheguestlectureon“ApplicationofExcel

InPharmaceuticalCalculation”heldon21Staug2023

atHRPIPERClassroom,ShirpurPresentedbyMr.C.J.

Bhavsar.Thiscertificateisawardedinrecognitionof

youractive participation and engagementduring the

guestlecture.

Date:21/08/2023



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Savkare Devendra Sanjay 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Shah Dhrruv Nilesh 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Shaha Sarthak Nilesh 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Shinde Bhagyesh Anil 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



Certificate of
Attendance

This is to certify that Shubham Pramod Bhadane

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel
in pharmaceuticaleducation” held on21/08/2021 at
HRPIPER Seminar Hall, Shirpur Presented by
Mr.C.J.Bhavsar This certificate is awarded in
recognition of your active participation and engagement
during the guest lecture.

Date: 21/08/2021



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Singh Anita Ashok 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Singh Shikha Kailash 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Sonawane Bhavana Ravindra 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Sonawane Khushbu Premraj 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Sonawane Vishal Jibhau 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Sudarshan Baliram Hiray  

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 

pharmaceutical calculation” held on 21st August 2021 at 

HRPIPER classroom, Shirpur Presented by Mr. C.J. BHAVSAR 

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Sugandhi Payal Sandip 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Surve Mahesh Suresh 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Suryawanshi Ruchita Chunilal 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Gangurde Tejas Anil 

has attended the guest lecture on “ Application of Excel In 

Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21th August 2021 at 

HRPIPER Classroom, Shirpur Presented by Mr. C. J. Bhavsar   

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Tekale Vinayak Shankar 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Thorat Gautami Jalindar 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Vaidya Disha Tushar 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



Certificateof
Attendance

ThisistocertifythatVaishnaviGovindKshirsagar

hasattendedtheguestlectureon“ApplicationofExcel

In PharmaceuticalCalculation ” held on 21stAugust

2021atHRPIPER Classroom,ShirpurPresented byMr.

C.JBhavsarThiscertificateisawardedinrecognitionof

youractiveparticipationandengagementduringtheguest

lecture.

Date:21/08/2021





 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Bairagi Vaishnavi Jagdish   

has attended the guest lecture on “Personality Development 

And Communnication ” held on 22/08/2109 at HRPIPER SM 

Patel hall , Shirpur Presented by Mr. sandip Sharma This 

certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 22/08/2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Certificate of
Attendance

This is to certify that Vijay Dilip Bari

has attended the guest lecture on “Significance of
pharmacy career insights” held on 21/08/21 at
HRPIPER classroom Shirpur Presented by Mr.c.j
bhavsar This certificate is awarded in recognition of
your active participation and engagement during the
guest lecture.

Date: 21/08/2021



Note: This certificate is issued based on the attendance records maintained by the
school/institution



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Wagh Janhavi Ramchandra 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Wagh Umesh Rajesh 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Waghe Ankita Bharat 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Wankhade Roshan Baliram 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Wankhede Vaishnavi Vasudev 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Yashodeep Bharat Deore 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 

Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at 

HRPIPER CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar 

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Yogesh Gorakh Jadhav. 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 

Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21/08/2021 at HRPIPER 

Seminar Hall, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C.J.Bhavsar This 

certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Note: This certificate is issued based on the attendance records maintained by the 

school/institution 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Bhadane Aadvika Kishor 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



Certificate of
Attendance

This is to certify that Mr. Chaitanya Anil Bhavsar.

has attended the guest lecture on "Application of Excel in
Pharmaceutical calculation" held on 21/08/2021 at
HRPIPER Classroom, Shirpur, Presented by Mr. C. J.
Bhavsar. This certificate is awarded in recognition of your
active participation and engagement during the guest
lecture.

Date: 21/08/2021



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that  Bhumika Anup Chaudhari 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 

Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21th August 2021 at 

HRPIPER Class Room , Shirpur Presented by Mr. C. J. Bhavsar 

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Sw  

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Chaitanya Ganesh Bodade 

has attended the guest lecture on “Significance of pharmacy 

career insights” held on 21 August 2021 at HRPIPER 

classroom, Shirpur Presented by Ms.C.J Bhavsar This 

certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Certificate of
Attendance

This is to certify that Chaitanya Nitin Bhandari

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in
pharmaceutical Calculations” held on 21 August 2021
at HRPIPER Classroom, Shirpur Presented by C. J. Bhavsar
This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active
participation and engagement during the guest lecture.

Date: 21/08/2021



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Disha Premdas Khobragade  

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 

Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 August 2021 at 

HRPIPER Classroom, Shirpur Presented by Mr. C.J Bhavsar. 

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Certificate of
Attendance

This is to certify that Gajanan Ankushrao Dhole

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel

in Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21/08/2021 at

HRPIPER Classroom Shirpur Presented by

Mr.C.J.Bhavsar This certificate is awarded in

recognition of your active participation and engagement

during the guest lecture.

Date: 21/08/2021



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Gayatri Laxman Ghuge  has attended 

the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in Pharmaceutical 

Calculation ” held on 21st Aug 2021 at HRPIPER Classroom, 

Shirpur Presented by C.J. Bhavsar This certificate is awarded 

in recognition of your active participation and engagement 

during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 





Certificate of
Attendance

This is to certify that HARSHAL DEVIDAS DHOLE

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of excel
in Pharmaceutical Education” held on 21/08/2021 at
HRPIPER Seminar Hall, Shirpur Presented by Mr. C. J.
Bhavsar This certificate is awarded in recognition of
your active participation and engagement during the
guest lecture.

Date: 21/08/2021



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Deore Hitesh Asaram 

has attended the guest lecture on “ Application of Excel In 

Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21th August 2021 at 

HRPIPER Classroom, Shirpur Presented by Mr. C. J. Bhavsar   

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Certificate of
Attendance

This is to certify that ishwarchandra suresh jadhav

has attended the guest lecture on “application of excel
in pharmaceutical calculation" held on 21/08/2021 at

HRPIPER Ty. classroom, Shirpur Presented by c.j
bhavsar sir. This certificate is awarded in recognition of
your active participation and engagement during the
guest lecture.

Date:21/08/2021





 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Jyotsna Nandkishor Jadhav 

has attended the guest lecture on “Personality Development 

And Communnication ” held on 22/08/2109 at HRPIPER SM 

Patel hall , Shirpur Presented by Mr. sandip Sharma This 

certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 22/08/2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Kadambari Sujit Dhundat  

has attended the guest lecture on “Personality Development  

and Communication Skills” on 22 August 2019 at HRPIPER 

Seminar Hall, Shirpur Presented by Mr. Sandip Sharma . This 

certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 22/08/2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Krishna Bhagwan Bharti  

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 

Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21st August 2021 at 

HRPIPER Classroom, Shirpur Presented by C.J. Bhavsar This 

certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Kshirsagar Gaurav Rajeev 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Kumbhar Raj Santosh 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



Certificate of
Attendance

This is to certify that Lipakshi Shashikant Gawale has
attended the guest lecture on "Application Of Excel in
Pharmaceutical Calculation" held on 21/08/2021 at
HRPIPER Classroom,Shirpur Presented by C.J Bhavsar

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active
participation and engagement during the guest lecture.

Date: 21/08/2021



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

  This is to certify that  Mali Bhupesh Santosh 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active participation 
and engagement during the guest lecture. 
 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

Certificate of 
Attendance 

 
 

This is to certify that Manisha Bapu Bhoi 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 

pharmaceutical calculation held on 21 August  2021 at 

HRPIPER Classroom Shirpur Presented by Mr. C.J.Bhavsar 

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2021 

 



Certificateof
Attendance

ThisistocertifythatMr.MayurDilipBorase.

hasattendedtheguestlectureon"ApplicationofExcel

inPharmaceuticalcalculation"heldon21/08/2021at

HRPIPER Classroom,Shirpur,Presented byMr.C.J.

Bhavsar.Thiscertificateisawardedinrecognitionof

youractive participation and engagementduring the

guestlecture.

Date:21/08/2021



 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

This is to certify that Mayuri  Dhanlal  Jaiswal  

has attended the guest lecture on “application of excel in 

pharmaceutical calculation ” held on 21 /08/2023 at 

HRPIPER classroom Shirpur Presented by Mr C J Bhavsar . 

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

Date: 21/08/2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

This is to certify that Motwani Neha Vinod 

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 

Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at 

HRPIPER CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar 

This certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 

participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 



 

  
 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

This is to certify that Mule Dnyaneshwar Baban  

has attended the guest lecture on “Application of Excel in 
Pharmaceutical Calculation” held on 21 AUG 2021 at HRPIPER 
CLASSROOM, Shirpur Presented by Mr.C J Bhavsar This 
certificate is awarded in recognition of your active 
participation and engagement during the guest lecture. 

 

 
Date: 21/08/2021 

 

 


